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The Word became flesh and made his  
dwelling among us. We have seen his glory,  

the glory of the one and only Son, who came 

from the Father, full of grace and truth.

JOHN 1:14

ADVENT 2024

The Airmen are due to arrive for our 
study on relationship goals in about 

45 minutes, so I thought, what better 
time to write an update? We have been 
meeting in our home for the past couple 
of months and are building into the lives 
of young Airmen. We love the life that 
they bring with them and their desire to 
grow closer to Jesus.

One couple has been especially 
encouraging as we see the Holy Spirit 
work in them! She is a brand-new 
believer, but you would never know by 
her maturity. Letty is getting together 
with her one-on-one so she can disciple 
her outside of our weekly group study. 
I am meeting with her boyfriend, who 
led her to the Lord. Both are faithful in 
coming to our studies and in their walks 
with God.

Many of the guys coming are younger 
than our boys, so it is a real shift from 
our ministry in the Netherlands, which 
was mainly older guys. We like the 
change, but as John 1:14 mentions, we 
need to be more like Jesus, full of grace 
and truth. It can be challenging as we 
strive to meet them where they are. Pray 
with us that everyone who walks through 
our doors feels loved, like only Christ 
can love and, at the same time, that we 
can live out and share the truth.

We love the connections we are building 
in the chapel on base and our church 
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off base. Our church is teaching and 
training us in discipleship. We love 
the teaching we are receiving and are 
excited to partner with them to focus on 
discipling the active-duty military who 
attend. We are so thankful for the work 
God has done in laying a foundation so 
that we can let Him continue to raise up 
the body of Christ around us to better 
glorify Him!

During this Christmas season, we are 
so thankful that Jesus became flesh and 
"moved into the neighborhood." We 
rejoice that we have seen His glory and 
can share His grace and truth with the 
military around us. We also praise God 
for the faithful prayers and support we 
have been blessed with. We would love it 
if you would consider a special year-end 
gift to The Wright House to help cover 
the increased cost of food and hospitality. 
Yes, these Airmen know how to eat! 

Christmas Blessings,

Dwight and Letty

PRAY WITH US:
•	 For the discipleship program to 
thrive!

•	 For us to love well all who enter 
our home!

•	 As we share the Word who 
became flesh with those who don't 
know Him yet—we have several 
attending regularly!


